
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 

Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2kni.net) 
Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) 

School Governor:  Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk) 

 

The weather was kind to us today and we were able to have our first outdoor assembly. It was great to have 
the whole school together! 
 

Friends of Toreagh 

Unfortunately, the meeting today had to be cancelled. It will now take place on Friday 20 th October 2023 at 

2.00pm.  Everyone is welcome to come along and get involved, we really would appreciate your support! 
 
Please Label/Name 

Please ensure all items of clothing are labelled with your child’s name clearly. A significant number of 
sweatshirts have no name.  Children should now bring a coat to school as the weather is getting colder. 

 
Ipads 

We need to update and replenish our ipads.   20 ipads will cost £8000. I have written to a selection of 

businesses looking for their help in achieving this goal. If you would like to donate towards this or you work 
for a company/business who might be able to help, please let Miss Morrow or Mrs Wells know.  

 
Can You Help? 

Would you have a few hours to spare? We need our wooden play equipment ‘sanded down’ and treated with 

wood preserver.  If you are able to help, please contact Mrs Wells or Miss Morrow. 
 
Diary Dates 

 

Friday 20th October         Flu vaccination  

 
Saturday 21st October SEAG Familiarisation Morning 9.30am – 11.00am at Larne 

Grammar School 

 
Monday 23rd – Thursday 26th October  Parent Interviews – school will close for all at 1.00pm. 

 
Friday 27th October School will finish at normal time 2.00pm  

 

Monday 30th October - Friday 3rd November (inclusive) Half Term. 
 

Open Evening for New Families & P1 Intake 2024 

Thursday 16th November 2023 6.30 – 7.30pm 
If you know of anyone who is interested in sending their child to our school, please let them know about our 

Open Evening or ask them to get in touch with us with their details. School number 028 2826 0617.  
To help us update our records if there are any younger siblings of our current families, please contact the 

school office to give their details. 
 

Christmas Pantomime ‘Rapunzel’ 

The whole school will visit the pantomime in Waterfront Hall, Belfast on Wednesday 20 th 
December.  The cost is £12.50 per child and should be brought to school by Friday 24th  

November.  Transport will be provided by Travelwise Coaches, this will be paid for by  
‘Friends of Toreagh.’  
 

C L Morrow 
Principal         13.10.2023 
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       Competition Time 
I can’t believe we are talking about Christmas already, but this year I would like my Mayoral Christmas 
card to be designed by one of our primary school children. 
  
The winning design will go out on all my Christmas cards and I will formally present a card and gift to the 
winner at their primary school! Two runners up will also get a visit and some goodies! 
  
Please note: 
  

• You must be a resident of Mid and East Antrim and attend a primary school in the borough. 
• To submit your design, please email mayors.office@midandeastantrim.gov.uk or you can post it to 

me at: Mayor’s Office, The Braid, 1-29 Bridge Street, Ballymena, BT43 5EJ. 
• Please state your full name, age, primary school, and contact details. 
• Closing date is Wednesday 25th October 2023. 

  
Best of luck! 
  

Office Of The Mayor 
 

The Braid 

1-29 Bridge Street 
 

Ballymena 
 

BT43 5EJ 
  

 

 

028 2563 3198 

 

 

 

25098 
 

  

 

mayors.office@midandeastantrim.gov.uk 

 

  

 

www.midandeastantrim.gov.uk 
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